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THE FLOATING OF 160 MILLION DOLLAR BONDS CALLS FOR ESTABLISHING AN INTERNAL
AUDITOR TO CONTROL THE EXPENSES SINCE NO ENTERPRISE CAN SURVIVE ON DEBT. I do
see many unnecessary expenses in CIP endeavors. Those endeavors should be in new technology, but
not fixing the old equipment and processes.  There is no need to compete with Greenfield Village with
exhibits of past technology.  We sorely need STEM research at GLWA. But for now, get an internal
auditor. Saulius Simoliunas, 665 W.Warren Avenue, Detroit, MI 48201, 313C 465 5786, saulius@ieee.org
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